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Overnight closures on the Coast Road
from 12 September

From Tuesday 12 until Friday 15 September, there will be overnight closures
on the Coast Road between the hours of 8pm and 5am each night.

As a result, services 57, 309 and 310 will be unable to serve some stops on
slip roads.

• Tuesday 12 September - Benfield Road towards Newcastle -
please use stop at St. Albans Crescent on Coast Road.

• Wednesday 13 & Thursday 14 September - Benfield Road and
Chillingham Road towards Newcastle - please use stop at St.



Albans Crescent on Coast Road.
• Friday 15 September - Benton Road from Newcastle - please use

stops at Corner House or St. Albans Crescent.

Further closures are likely to follow, so keep checking our Facebook
and Twitter pages for the latest information.
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